
Dear Shui Qiu and the editorial team at World Journal of Orthopedics,  
 
Thank you for your prompt and thorough review of our manuscript entitled ‘Knee 
Osteoarthritis: Therapeutic Alternatives in Primary Care’ (Manuscript NO.: 
28680). We are pleased that you have reached the first decision for publication 
and that no revisions were requested by the reviewers or editors. We have 
therefore made no changes to our original manuscript at this time. We have 
completed all required documents and submitted them accordingly.  
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Nathan Evaniew MD PhD 
Division of Orthoaedics 
McMaster University 
 


